From: Ricci De Freitas

Sent: 28 February 2023 13:48

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Application Number 2023/0777/A

Application Number2023/0777/A
Site Address 96 Marchmont Street London WC1IN 1AG

Dear Sir Madam

| am submitting this photographic evidence of an historic lamp holder which is referred to
by the applicant as a flag pole.

Although the building was inadvertently missed off the original listing of similar aged
buildings in Marchmont Street, the lamp holder was an important relic of times gone by.

| have attached a photograph illustrating the original lamp taken in 1903 as part of the
buildings surveyed prior to the construction of the Piccadilly Line railway and another taken
in 1970 as well as one taken more recently, both showing showing the complete lamp
holder.

| hope this is helpful to you in your deliberations.

Yours sincerely

Ricci de Freitas

Community Advocate/Enabler
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	94-96 Marchmont Street in 1903
	98 Marchmont Street, c.1970 - GLC Dept of Planning & Transportation - CLSAC
	Existing sign to be removed


